November 29, 1989

MEMORANDUM FOR: George W. Knighton, Director
Projsct Directorate V
Division of Reactor Projects - 111,
1V, V and Special Projects

FROM: Roby Bevan, Project Manager
Project Directorate V
Division of Reactor Projects - 111,
IV, V and Special Projects

SUBJECT: LICENSEE CONFIRMATION OF ITS RESPONSE TO NRC BULLETIN
LETTER 88-03

By letter cated June 17, 1988, Portiand General Electric (the licensee)
resvonded to NRC Bulletin (NRCB) 88-03. In its response, the licensee
confirmed that activities required to address the issues discussed in the
Bulletin have been perfornec. Therefore, we consider this action complete.

By copy of this memorenoum, Region V is advisea of the licensee's position
on this matter,

original signed by

Roby Bevan, Project Manager

Project Directorate V

Division of Reactor Projects - I1],
IV, V and Special Projects

cc: Clyde Shiraki, PDi-2
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UNITED STATES

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20668

! a g ) NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
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Docket No, 50-344

November 29, 1989

MEMORANDUM FOR: George W. Knighton, Director
Project Diroctornto v
Division of Reactor Projects - 111,
IV, V end Specia) Projects

FROM: Roby Beven, Project Manager
Project Directorate v
Division of Reactor Projects - 111,
IV, V and Special Projects

SUBJECT: LICENSEE CONFIRMATION OF ITS RESPONSE TO WRC BULLETIN

LETTER 8803

By letter dated Jure 17, 1986, Portland Genera) Electric (the licensee)
responded to NRC 8u11't1n (NRCB) 88-03. In 1ts response, the licensee
confirmed that activities required to address the issues discussed in the

Bulletin have been performed.

Therefore, we consider this action co., lete,

By copy of this memorindum, Region V 1s adviseo of the licensee's pusitica

on this matter,

¢c: Clyde Shiraki, PD1-2

CONTACT:
Roby Bevan, NRR
482-1361

Ohb

Roby Beven, Project Minager

Project Directorate V

Division of Reactor Projects - Ill,
IV, V and Special Projects



